
August 30, 2010 

City of Vaughan: 

To whom it may Concern: 

I am writing to you to express grave concern over the proposal for a 12 Story apartment building at the 
parking lot of the Flamingo Synagogue. 

I urge you to deny the application and stop this disastrous life changing project in our neighborhood. 

 I have been living in this residential single-family home neighborhood for over 24 years, as were  my 
friends, extended family and many good neighbours. This 12-story monstrosity will destroy quality of 
life, endanger safety of children and elderly  by bringing the traffic congestion to the unmanageable 
levels and will destroy the property values. This is plain wrong and unnecessary. 

Greed of one or a small group of people shall not be allowed to ruin lives of many. 

Parking lot of a synagogue is not suitable for a multiunit building overshadowing  adjacent single family 
homes . As it is now,   parked cars are lining all  the streets around the synagogue  on Saturdays and 
Holidays. Ask yourself weather you would approve such construction in your backyard. 

I urge you to deny the application and  call a meeting in person , where everyone in the area between 
Clark  and Flamingo can participate and express their opinion to this unjustified and damaging proposal. 

I trust that this will meet your approval . 

Sincerely 

Ilya Tchaplia, P.Eng. 

Resident 
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